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Indian River Counties
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Shrine Center

News

Important Upcoming Events

Divan Meeting, May 22nd, 6:00 PM
Stated Meeting, June 1st, 7:00 PM
Shriner’s Awareness Day, June 6th

Flag Day June 14th

Father’s Day, June 18th

Refer to calendar on back page for additional events.

Greetings Nobles and Ladies. We wish you all a Happy June!
Wow I cannot believe we are halfway through 2023!
It has been a busy year and we have accomplished a lot. I thank EVERYONE for their hard work and 

dedication to the success of OUR Shrine!
Thank you to the Legion of Honor and Chef Shawn McGregor for a delicious Cinco De Mayo dinner 

and the Oasis Lounge Staff for great fun and tasty beverages.
We had a Kentucky Derby party on May 6th and it was awesome! The Oasis Lounge Staff provided 

shredded pork, shredded chicken and hot dogs, everyone brought a side dish and everything was terrific!
We had drawings for prizes, horse races and a best hat contest! Congratulations to our Oriental Guide for 

winning the Derby Hat Contest!
  Thank you to everyone who helped, brought food and supported this event! It is great to just come together and have fun with our 

Shrine Family.
We will be “Dark” July and August but there are events happening so please keep an eye on your calendar and e-mails. 
June 17th Azan and NBSC will be hosting a First Responders Dinner from 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Please come out and show your 

support for our First Responders.
 July 2-6 your Representatives will be attending the Shriners International Imperial Session in North Carolina.
 On August 19th we will have a welcome back barbeque sponsored by myself and Lady Danie. There will be no charge. We only ask 

that you bring a side dish or dessert to share. We will provide the first keg of beer and the bar will be open to purchase beverages
Our next stated meeting will be September 7th.
Our next Ceremonial is scheduled for September 9th.
My Lady and I wish all the Dads out there a Happy Father’s Day!
We wish everyone a safe summer and look forward to seeing you soon!
May the Good Lord watch over all of you and your Families.

Note from the First Lady
Just a quick THANK YOU to everyone who has contributed 

to the “Ladies Project” this year. You have no idea how much this 
has helped. 

ALSO THANK YOU for coming out to the Stated Meeting 
Nights and events that the Shrine has had this year. We have 
manymore things planned. 

Don’t Forget the Potentate’s Ball in October and the 
Potentate’s Cruise in September.

AGAIN, my sincere Thanks to all of you for all YOU DO.

Danie Paniccia
Potentate’s Lady 2023

Potentate & First Lady at NBSC Pig Roast
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Official Publication of AZAN SHRINE CENTER – 1591 W. Eau Gallie Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32935
Published Monthly: NO publication for July/August

Business Office Hours Monday to Friday, 9 AM to 4 PM, Office: 321-259-5302, Fax: 321-255-2129  
Azan Email: azanshriners@gmail.com, Website: http://www.azanshrine.org, FaceBook: Azan Shrine Center

Business/Stated Meeting FIRST Thursday monthly at 7 PM, Dinner at 6 PM, except July & August
Bring Your FEZ - Dues card and The Spirit of FUN and GOOD FELLOWSHIP in your HEART

By Order of: John Paniccia, Potentate                                                                       Attest: Ray Lynch, PP, Recorder
ILLUSTRIOUS POTENTATE, John Paniccia (Lady Danielle), 321-537-0113 Email: jpsec318@aol.com

Executive Aide: Jerry Mayo (Lady Sherry) 321-258-2195, Email: jfigment@aol.com

 ---------- ELECTED DIVAN ----------
CHIEF RABBAN – Danny Monk (Lady Patricia), 321-431-5004 Email: monkey-99@msn.com

ASSISTANT RABBAN – Kevin Smithwick (Lady Renee), 321-749-5210, Email: kdsmithwick@gmail.com                                                               
HIGH PRIEST & PROPHET – Christopher Durie, 321-266-4515, Email: cdurie@gmail.com

   ORIENTAL GUIDE – Joe Leitz (Lady Laura), 321-432-3491, Email: josephleitz53@gmail.com
TREASURER – ILL. Sir George Goddard, PP (Lady Theresa), 321-536-1333, Email: ggoddard@cfl.rr.com 

RECORDER – ILL. Sir Raymond Lynch, PP, (Lady Adele), 615-513-6267, Email: raylynch@cfl.rr.com

----------- AZAN OFFICE STAFF ----------
	 Penny Earls (Noble Richard),  321-259-5302 Email: azanshriners74@gmail.com

LEGION OF HONOR
We March in the Hope That 
Children May Walk Again

We Are Looking For New Members!
ALL MILITARY VETERANS ARE WELCOME

Meetings are on the 1st Thursday 
of each month at 1730 hours
Prior to the Stated Meeting

Thursday Luncheons at Rooney’s Restaurant
2641 Palm Bay Rd. NE. at 11:30 am 

Good Food. . . Wonderful Fellowship
Meetings the second Thursday of the month following lunch

MEETS ON 4th WED. 
EACH MONTH AT AZAN 
OASIS LOUNGE
7:00 PM

AZAN // POTENTATES ESCORT

North Brevard Shrine Club 
and 

Hot Sands Lounge 

545 N. Washington Avenue 
Titusville, Florida 

Meeting 1st Wednesday of each month
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Central Brevard Shrine Club

We had a good monthly Business Meeting on May 1, 2023, with 
19 members and the Divan joining us. The Pizzas from Genna’s 
were enjoyed by all and the bar managers made it a very pleasant 
evening with good drinks and fellowship. 

The Fish Fry on April 23rd was well attended and supported 
by our membership and was a great success. A big thank you to 
those who were able to be there and support this important event. 
It shows what the Directors Staff can accomplish when challenged 
with these types of events.

The paper drive is scheduled for May 13 at Publix on Minton 
and Palm Bay Roads. There are 2 shifts to be covered. 9AM-12 
and 12-3PM. At present these are covered, but if anyone would 
like to help, come on out.

Our Buggies need some brake work and will be corrected, 
thanks to Nate and Denny. The trailer problem with side rails and 
ramps will be handled by Jamie and Ryan. Our next Parade will 
be July 4th.

The Golf Tournament has been finalized. Flyers are out and 
we need to get to work on this project. We need hole sponsors and 
players. The date is Sunday Nov 5th at Harbor City Golf Course 
on Lake Washington Road in Melbourne. See the flyers in this 
month’s Azan News for all the details.

A discussion was held concerning a Summer Cook Out for the 
members and their families. The particulars will be decided at our 
next meeting in June.

Thankfully our Sick And Distressed Report is less this month. 
Harvey’s wife is home from the hospital and doing well. Billy 
Wilson is in Inspiritas West Melbourne Memory Care. Billy has 
good days and bad days. Rom Bishop is home and recovering. 
Larry Johnson is taking treatments and is home recovering. Please 
keep these Nobles and their families in your thoughts and prayers.

As always, the Directors Staff invite all the Nobility to join us 
at our monthly meeting for fellowship and a fun evening.

Carl E. Shoultz, Sr Secretary

FROM THE AZAN DIRECTORS STAFF TO ALL THE 
NOBILITY AND FAMILIES:

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER AND WILL SEE YOU ALL 
IN SEPTEMBER!

Directors Staff

Widows Club
The Widows Club is on summer vacation June, July and 

August.  We will meet Wednesday, September 20th;  just in time 
to prepare desserts for our table at the AZAN Annual BBQ on 
Sunday, September 24th.

Again, a big thank you to all who helped make our dessert table 
a success at the Fish Fry.  The Widows Club presented Ill. Sir John 
Paniccia with $400 for the AZAN Transportation Fund and we 
also presented First Lady of AZAN Danielle with $100 for her 
special project. 

We wish all a happy, healthy summer.  See you in September.

Judy Burr, 
Secretary

High Priest and Prophet
My Fellow Nobles,

What could my article this month be about? The raffle of 
course! As of the time of the writing of this article (May 8th) 
we have 143 tickets sold. That means we are nearing in on 
$2000 raised for Azan. I am sure we will sell more tickets 
between when I am writing this and the date of the prize 
drawing. Speaking of the prize drawing, it will be held on 
Friday, June 16th at 6:30PM at Azan. So please come on out 
to see if you win, and while you are there support TGIF and 
the Oasis. I wish all of those who bought tickets the best of 
luck.

As we are moving into the summer months, I want to wish 
you all the best and if any of you are traveling for the summer 
stay safe and enjoy your travels.

Fraternally,
Christopher Durie
High Priest and Prophet

Nobles

As you may have heard CBSC was sold in April. We will 
continue to meet for coffee at Brevard Lodge 113 in Cocoa 
every M W F 8-11 am. Our Stated meeting will still be the 
second Tuesday of every month at Kay’s BBQ on 520 in 
Cocoa 6pm dinner 7pm meeting. Hope to see you there.

Scott Wise
CBSC President

South Brevard Shrine Club
Hello Nobles all,
Azan might be dark in July and August, but not the South 

Brevard Shrine Club.  The club meets at Rooney’s Restaurant 
each Thursday.  Rooney’s is located at 2641 NE Palm Bay 
Road.  They open at 11:00 AM and our fun and fellowship 
starts at 11:30.  All Shriners are welcome.  If you have a 
potential candidate for the Shrine or Masonry, bring him 
along.  The food and service is great and those in attendance 
can always expect some laughs along with updates on our 
sick and distressed Nobles.  Hope to see you on any Thursday.

Fraternally,
Roger McKay, Secretary
C: 321-591-7132 



321.951.7077 ~ 888.951.7077
lawyers@LawyersRealEstatePA.com  •  Members of the Florida Bar TomDWaldron.com

FREE DVD on Estate Planning

321.725.7077
     100 W. New Haven Ave • Melbourne, Florida 32901

AT T O R N E Y S  AT  L AW  •  M E M B E R S  O F  F L O R I D A B A R

Estate Planning  •   Guardianship  •   Probate
Trust Administration  •   Real Estate

Noble

Tom D. Waldron, P. A.

1623 US Highway 1  Suite B-1, Sebastian, FL   32958
754 Malabar Rd. SE, Palm Bay, FL 32907

321-499-3954

PHYLLIS SMITH, CPA, P.A.
phyllispds@gmail.com

2023 Dues Notices
2023 dues are now payable. Electronic and 
paper copies will be sent out in the near future. 
Remember if you did not pay you 2022 dues you 
now owe for 2 years. If  you would like to pay your 
dues with a credit card you can call the office at 
321-259-5302. 
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Can pull tabs!!
Azan Shrine is collecting all pull 

tabs (metal and aluminum). You can 
drop them off at the Kitchen or in 
the Azan Office.

Real Estate, P.A.
A  P R I V A T E  L A W  F I R M

Lawyers
Real Estate Brokerage, Inc.

L I C E N S E D  •  R E G I S T E R E D

Lawyers

lawyersrealestatepa.com • lawyersrealestatebrokerage.com 
100 W. New Haven Ave. • Melbourne, FL 32901

321-201-8476 • fax 321-728-4877

Steve Gresley

gresleysellshomes@gmail.com

A NON LAWYER SALES ASSOCIATE

Jim Beckman
Owner

321-243-3967
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THE 
	 AZAN
	      DIRECTORS STAFF

Is Proud To
Support The
AZAN NEWS

Meets for Lunch �rst Tuesday of the Month

Marsh Landing, Fellsmere, FL
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM

Sebastian River 
Shrine Club

$$$$$$$$ I WILL BUY & PAY CASH

GOLD & SILVER OF ANY KIND AND CONDITION 

 

COINS (1964 and earlier)

SILVER DOLLARS 
GOLD COINS 

GOLD JEWELRY (any condition) 
SILVER JEWELRY (any condition) 

CLASS RINGS

SERVING SETS
SILVERWARE

OLD BROACHES

OLD WATCHES

NOBLE HARVEY PLASKOV
(313) 414-9979

All Sales Private
Guaranteed the Highest Prices Paid

$ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ $ 

C.B. Ham Equipment Radar Detectors
Cordless Phones (Sales & Service)
Ham/Auto Stereo (Sales & Installation)
TV/C.B./Satellite/Ham Antennas

Repair Service . . . Sales & Service

Tedco

437 Babcock Street
Melbourne, FL 32901

Phone: (321) 727-2311 
Fax:       (321) 723-2312

of Melbourne, FL

EVERYTHING ELECTRONIC
Discount Electronics
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From GO Travel Suntree 

 Only 200 total tickets will be sold
Drawing will be held on June 16, 2023

at the Azan Shrine at 6:30 PM. 
 

$20 
PER

TICKET

$20 PER TICKET 

This raffle is being held by Azan Shriners, 1591 W Eau Gallie Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32935. The purchaser acknowledges that he or she is aware of, and agrees to, abide by the Official Rules and Regulations of this
drawing and the applicable law associated with the gaming laws in the State of Florida. The Winner will deal directly with the Go Travel Suntree upon notification of being the winner. All purchases/contributions

are final. The price of the entry does not qualify as a deductible/charitable contribution ($20). All entries are eligible to win. Prizes are non-transferable. No purchase is necessary to enter, (Please mail Name,
Address, and Phone Number & Email Address on a 3X5 card by 6/07/2023 to Azan Shriners (address above). All entries must be hand written; only one entry per envelope; Illegible entries will not count. Winner
will be notified immediately after random drawing on 6/16/2023 at 6:30PM at Azan Shrine Center. Attendance is open to the public. Entrants do not need to be present to win. Azan Shriners are not responsible
or liable for any actions or for any events that occur during or as a result of the winner acceptance and use of the prize. Azan Shriners official Registration No. CH2867, a non-profit organization registered with

the State of Florida under State Code 496.405. “A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES
[www.freshfromflorida.com] or BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.



HOSPITAL NUMBERS

Shrines - UF Health Referral Line
      (352) 273-7064
      (833) 483-7474

Shriners - Miami/Jackson Health Refferal Line
     (305) 585-2663 (Bone)

Shriners Children’s Referral Line
     (800) 237-5055
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AZAN SHRINE 2023  
LADIES PROJECT FUNDRAISER! 

The Ladies Project this year is a three fold! 

1. Steam Tables 
2. Soda Machine 

3. Miscellaneous Equipment 

We are selling Azan Cloth Tote Bags and Azan Key Chains. 

Each - $5.00 

 

We are also selling First Ladies 
Coins. $10.00 

 $10.00 each 

 

 

 

 

ALL Proceeds Go To the 2023 
Azan Ladies Project.  

In Memoriam 
The Divan and Nobility of Azan Shrine Center  

are saddened by the passing 

Randall Calloway
Raymond Grady



PARTY TIME
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Ladies’ of the Oriental Shrine
It is so hard to believe, but the summer 

months are back.  Let’s hope the weather will 
be gentler on us this year than it was last year.

	 As we continue to host our monthly dinners at the Shrine 
Center, this month it will be on June 23rd.  We will be serving 
lasagna, salad, garlic bread, and dessert at a cost of $12.00 per 
meal, starting at 6:00 p.m.  To those still in the area, we do hope 
you will make plans to join us.

For the months of July and August, we will continue to host 
our dinners on the 4th Friday of each month, with plans for each 
menu still in work.  The menus will be distributed in a flyer at 
least a week ahead of time when finalized.

At some point this year we hope to host another steak dinner, 
whether it be during the summer or later in the year.  We are also 
considering hosting a dinner in October with a Halloween theme, 
and again at the end of December to celebrate the “end of the Old 
and beginning of the New” Year.  So please stay tuned for future 
announcements.

Whether traveling this summer or not, be safe in all that you 
do.  We hope to see you at one of our next events.

				  
Lady Donna Brossard
Recorder, PHP 	
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Hospital Charity

Nobles,
It is anticipated that there will be some collection activities 

in June. Other than the Sabastian River Shrine Clubs donation 
there has been no other collection activities to date. Please 
make an effort to support the Shriners Charity.

	 It takes the support of all our Nobles to make this 
event successful. As you all know, we have an obligation 
as Shriners to support this charity. If you can’t support this 
charity physically I encourage you to support it financially. 

	 Thank you from the children for your support. If 
there is something I can help you with please contact me.

Shriners Hospital Charity Chairman

Al Zabel,
alzabel55@gmail.com
321 298-3407

         Azan Highlanders

  Starting a unit is difficult but starting a 
band is even more complicated. As 
mentioned last month, you do not have to 
have any musical background to join the 
Azan Highlanders. In fact, by joining the 
Highlanders, you also join the Space 
Coast Highlanders (formally Melbourne 

City Pipes and Drums) where you will receive professional 
instruction on instrument execution and band ensemble. The 
practices are every Sunday at 3:30pm at the Advent Lutheran 
Church in Suntree (7550 N Wickham Rd. Melbourne, FL 32940). 

WHAT WILL I NEED?
Beginning pipers will need a practice chanter and beginning 

snare drummers will need a pair of drum sticks and a practice pad. 
Beginning tenor and bass drummers will need sticks and a sense 
of rhythm. 

HOW MUCH DOES IT COST?
•	 Practice Chanter - $99
•	 Drum Sticks - $20
•	 Practice Pad - $25
•	 Uniform - Once you are playing with the band, there
	 will be a few uniform items to purchase such as a kilt,
	  dress shirt, military shirt, vest, tie, waist belt, cross belt,
	 sporran, hose, and flashes.
•	 Monthly Dues - $0 (lessons are free)
For additional information, please see Adam or Mike. We look 

forward to seeing you at our first band meeting. 
Azan Highlanders – “We march so children can walk.”
Adam Bryant, Pipe Major – 321-334-7318
Mike Gibson, Pipe Sergeant – 407-970-7073 

NEWSLETTER BOOSTERS 
Don’t forget to submit your 
newsletter boosters dues for 2023.
You can mail your dues in with 
your 2023 Shrine dues payment 
or you are welcome to drop by the 
office between 9 AM and 4 PM, 
Monday thru Friday. One line is 
$15 per year, multiple people and 
multiple lines are $25 per year.
Pay by cash, check, or credit card. 
Contact the office for any questions 
321-259-5302.



Glad Tidings
We’re opening an area where you can announce “glad tidings” about friends, family, your 

vacation or better yet, a great idea for a vacation; anything you want to share the joy. Here’s 
a start for you...

Happy Birthday to:June
Darrell L McCall	
6/1/1974
James H Wilder	
6/2/1940
Joseph W Jung Jr.	
6/2/1943
Leon R Wahlin	
6/2/1948
Alan M Jotkoff	
6/2/1954
Wilbur H Letak Jr.	
6/3/1945
Lloyd K Mitchell	
6/3/1949
Daniel M Maltby	
6/3/1962
George T Stenzel P.P.	
6/4/1940
Leland E Chemerys	
6/4/1954
Billy J Fitts	
6/4/1980
Dennis Sheppard	
6/5/1942
Rodger S Fowler	
6/6/1936
Howard R O’Dell	
6/8/1939
James W Demenkow	
6/8/1943
Frank R Doran	
6/9/1931
Stan S Ewing	
6/9/1958
Michael S Goshen	
6/10/1951
Thomas McKeown	
6/10/1953
David M Rosenthal	
6/10/1969
Jayson E Moats	
6/10/1976
Casey L Dunn Jr.	
6/11/1953
Bruce W Gell	
6/12/1965
Daryl L James	
6/12/1968
George R Faith	
6/13/1938
Jerry T Reynolds	
6/13/1946
Michael S Corey	
6/14/1951
Robert C Clarke	
6/14/1960

Gable R Costello	
6/14/1978
Jeremy A Parsons	
6/14/1981
Jason M Tepper	
6/14/1983
C Jaimie Moore	
6/16/1967
John R Vaughn	
6/16/1970
Daniel J Wilder	
6/18/1970
Robert T Andrews	
6/18/1971
John W Bell III	
6/21/1959
Henry A Fischer D.D.S.	
6/22/1935
Robert J Wood	
6/22/1951
David R Hundley	
6/22/1959
Todd M Forschino	
6/22/1972
James R Crump Jr	
6/23/1949
Michael J Reichenbach Jr.	
6/23/1983
Bobby L New	
6/24/1938
Kenneth M Vangilder	
6/24/1940
Dwight L Powless	
6/24/1950
Danny E Cook	
6/24/1954
Daniel L Meadows	
6/24/1957
Christopher J Biegler Sr.	
6/24/1965
Joseph L Latoza	
6/24/1969
George C Gaspard	
6/25/1984
Robert F Maltby	
6/26/1930
John B Lucyk	
6/26/1947
John C Van Hollen	
6/27/1933
Michael F Taussig P.P.	
6/27/1964
Darrell K Taylor	
6/29/1937
Phillip A Bernin Jr.	
6/29/1965
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SHRINE DUES 2023 & CHANGES
The 2023 membership dues and now do and payable. Electronic 

dues notices have been sent via email. 
Snail mail notices will be sent in October.
Renewal remains at $95.00 for 2023

	 $60.00 Temple Dues
	 $30.00 SI Per Capita
	 $  5.00 Hospital Per Capita

2023 Year Stickers WILL NOT be automatically mailed, they 
must be requested from the Azan Office.  You should request 
them with your payment or stop by the office and pick one up after 
dues are paid.

Azan News Boosters:  We do have to increase the cost due to 
printing and handling costs increases:

	 One Line:  $15.00
	 Two Line:  $25.00

You may download the app on your phone from either Apple 
Store for IPhones or from Google Play for Android phones.  The 
app is “My FezCard Viewer”, install that to your phone or tablet 
and this will give a Noble a viewable Shrine Membership Card 
which is acceptable identification of membership worldwide.

Richard R Georg Sr.
6/30/1935
Perry M Rogers	
6/30/1937
Vernon B May	
6/30/1951
Richard D Earls	
6/30/1955
Justin J Foust	
6/30/1974



AZAN NEWS BOOSTERS
Louis & Deborah Abreu
M.W. Jorge & Bonnie Aladro
Ill Sir Gene Barringer, PP 
& Lady Barbara 
Dorrall “Yogi” & Judy Berry
Donald & Barbara Biscoe
Walter Biscoe
Peter & Kathy Brown
Ronald Bryant
Alan Bunch & Cat Lind
Judy Burr 
Tom & Connie Buterbaugh
Ty D. Buterbaugh
James Cheek & Lady Ann
Dena Chemerys
Leland Chemerys
Olav & Christine Christiansen
Bob & Cheryl Cooper
Ill. Sir Leo Cornelison
& Lady Shirley 
Andy & Pasty Cosenza
Jim Cox
Jim & Ann Cox
Joseph Crum
Jim & Bobbie Demenkow
Larry & Vickie Duguay
Barbara DeVault
Richard & Penny Earls
Michael & Patricia Fisher
Tom Ford
Ill Sir George Goddard, PP 
& Lady Theresa
Chuck & Tami Gross
Darrell & Deborah Hamilton
In Memory of Ill Sir
Denzil Hammond, PP
& Lady Jean
Theodore & Kathleen Hammond  
Gregory & Cheryl Hanshaw
Ill Sir Robert Headley, PP
& Lady Laura
John Heer
(Russell) Pete & Vicki Higdon
Carolyn Hinman
James & Eiko Hough
In Membory of Lucy Hueston
Tom Hueston
Ill Sir Ray Lynch, PP & Lady Adele
Wally Jones & Shari Marshall
Ken Kelly
Paul & Alice Main
George & Beverly Major
Jerry & Sherrry Mayo
Arbe & Marcia McDowell
Michael & Susn McKay
Ill Sir Roger McKay, PP
& Lady Elizabeth Morgan
Gerald Miller
Ill Sir Jerry Miller, PP 
& Lady Patt Rose
John & Donna Millhouse
Kenny & Sunday Milton
Paul & Carol Moore
Howard & Betty Ann O’Dell
Ill Sir John Paniccia & Lady Danie
Ed Peresluha
Harvey Plaskov
Marianne Plaskov
Dennis & Natalie Reddecliff

Michael & Jennifer Reichenbach Jr.
Doug, Susan, Lucy & Muggs Reilly
Jerry & Sue Ann Reynolds
Matthew Reuther
Melissa Reuther
William & Evelyn Ringler
Phil & Cindy Ritzer
Ill Sir Tom Rooney, PP
& Lady Barbara
In memory of David Ryan, love Dee
Ill Sir Phil Sabelli ,PP
& Lady Ann
Gregory & Mariana Seaman
Dave & Ginny Search
Mike & Rosie Setzer
Lady Peggy Shivers
Carl & Bobbi Shoultz
Edward Skarosi Jr.
Henry & Jeanne Slaughter
Eddie & Joyce Smeen
John (J.C.) & Peggy Smith
Robert & Mendy Somers
W.E. Staats
Ill Sir George Stenzel PP & 
Lady Wanda 
Bil & Louise Swenson
Steven & Iris Tope
Ill Sir Ronald Trinkle
Edwin Upthegrove
Jack Vernezze
VON
William & Virigina Waggoner
Charles & Nancy Walle
Otto & Betty West
William & Lorrayne White
Ill Sir John Whitehead PP 
Lady Doranne
James & Carolyn Wilder
Patrick & Julie Wyllie

W. E. Staats
Ill Sir George Stenzel, PP 
& Lady Wanda
Bill & Louise Swenson
Steven & Iris Tope
Ill Sir Ron Trinkle, PP 
& Lady Anna

Edwin Upthegrove
Jack Vernezze
William & Virginia Waggoner
Charles & Nancy Walle
Otto & Betty West
William & Lorrayne White
Ill Sir John Whitehead, PP  
& In Memory of Doranne
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Check Clubs and Units for Details on Meeting Dates and Locations

 

Sun Mon Wed Thu Fri Sat

 

 

 
 

 
 

Divan Meeting  6:00 PM

Tue
June 2023AZAN SHRINE AZAN SHRINE

Melbourne Coin Show
9:30 AM to 3:00 PM

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM 

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM 

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM 
Train Show

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM 

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AM

SBSC Meeting 11:30 AMPotentate’s Escort 7 PM

NBSC 7:00 PM
NBSC Golfers after 

Shriner’s Awareness Day 

Club Meeting

Stated Meeting 7:00 PM

CBSC  Meeting 7:00 PM Ladies Night Out NBSC
4:00 PM - 7:00 PM

LOS Meeting 6:30 PM

DON Meeting 7:00 PMFather’s Day AZAN Widows  11:00 AM

SRSC 11:30 AM
IRSC - 7:00 PM

Director’s Sta� - 7:30 PM

Swamp Rats 5:30 PM

First Responders Dinner
3-6 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM
Joe Calautti in Lounge

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

NBSC TGIF 6:00 PM 
TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

TGIF Dinner 6:00 PM

Shaddai BallShaddai Ball
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